
January 31, 2022 

To the Chairman of the Committee on Federal and State Affairs, 

 As a Kansas native with strong and long-standing interest in the historical contributions 

of Kansas and my “hometown” of Leavenworth, I am in support of SB 179, recognizing 

February 15 as Susan B. Anthony Day in the State of Kansas. 

 Although Susan B. Anthony is a national heroine, her strong connection to Kansas is 

undeniable and on that all Kansans should be proud of.  Now is the time to officially honor that 

connection and her contributions to Kansas in making the State a key player in the history of 

Women’s Suffrage. 

 As the pandemic, that has spanned 2 years and counting, side-tracked the passage of this 

Bill, I am hopeful that the time is now for acknowledging and celebrating Susan B. Anthony, a 

renowned Kansas figure. Such a designation is long overdue. 

 Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Marti Sachse Judson 

662 Josephine St. 

Denver, Colorado 80206 


